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General Submittal Requirements for all Solar Permits:
 Permit application

 Owner/Builder Disclosure Statement-this is required when an owner is obtaining a
permit.

 Notice of Commencement-a certified copy is required if job value is $2,500 or greater
prior to the first inspection (it is not required to submit for the permit).

Additional submittal requirements may be required.  Prior to receiving a processing number 
from the Customer Service Representatives, all plans must be assembled properly. 

Submittal Requirements for all 1 & 2 Family Permits: 

Photovoltaic: 

 Construction Drawings- Three copies of the certification of component listing and
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, riser diagram showing all wire
sizes and types, junction boxes, and combiners.

 Site Plan- Three sets showing location of solar array, inverter and disconnects.

 Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details,
structural load, and wind load.

Domestic Water Heater: 

 Construction Drawings- Two copies of the certification of component listing and
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, thermal expansion detail and
location of equipment, type, size and discharge of safety pan.

 Electrical equipment may require an electrical subcontractor.

 Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details,
structural load, and wind load.

Pool Water: 

 Construction Drawings- Two copies of the certification of component listing and
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, location of panels and piping
diagram.

 Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details,
structural load, and wind load.
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Submittal Requirements for all Commercial Permits: 

Photovoltaic: 

¾ Construction Drawings- Four copies of the certification of component listing and 
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, riser diagram showing all wire 
sizes and types, junction boxes, and combiners

¾ Site Plan- Six sets showing location of solar array, inverter and disconnects

¾ Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at 
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details, 
structural load, and wind load

Domestic Water Heater: 

¾ Construction Drawings- Five copies of the certification of component listing and 
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, thermal expansion detail and 
location of equipment, type, size and discharge of safety pan.

¾ Electrical equipment may require an electrical subcontractor.

¾ Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at 
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details, 
structural load, and wind load.

Pool Water: 

¾ Construction Drawings- Five copies of the certification of component listing and 
specifications and technical sheets for all equipment, location of panels and piping 
diagram.

¾ Signed and sealed documents, in accordance with the Florida Building Code in effect at 
the time of application, supplying the following information:  Fastening details, 
structural load, and wind load.


